
KEELBY PRIMARY ACADEMY 
           
 

 
9th January 2020 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Ferens Art Gallery - Hull 
All of the children at Keelby Primary Academy are excited to be working on our Art focus this half term. 
We have already started to explore, evaluate and critique a range of different artwork (please read your 
child’s class newsletter sent via email today for more information).  
 
We are happy to announce that we will be holding a whole school art exhibition at the end of this half 
term. In order to create our own art exhibition both KS1 and KS2 will visit Ferens Art Gallery in Hull, so 
that the children can see how a real art exhibition is created. Each class will 
participate in a workshop that is linked to their classroom learning and have 
the opportunity to explore the art gallery itself.  
 
KS1 (Year 1 and Year 2) will visit on Tuesday 28th January 2020 
LKS2 (Year 3 and Year 4) will visit on Monday 3rd February 2020 
UKS2 (Year 5 and Year 6) will visit on Thursday 6th February 2020 

 
Each child will need to wear their school uniform and bring a packed lunch 
with them (please ensure that any hot meals you have booked are cancelled for that date). If you 
would like the school to provide a packed lunch please select a sandwich option for that day. 
 
In order for this trip to take place a donation of £9.40 for each child would be greatly appreciated 
before 21st January 2020. Children who are eligible for Pupil Premium Funding are not obliged to pay for 
trips.   

 
Can you please return the consent slip for your child to go on this visit and process your payment via 
ParentPay.  If you have any problems paying in this way, or meeting the deadline, please call in and let us 
know. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Ms Cowling 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
KEELBY PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Ferens Art Gallery, Hull Year 3 and Year 4 will visit on Monday 3rd February 2020 
 

Child’s Name: ________________________________  Class: ______________ 

I am happy/ not happy for my child/children to go on the above visit to Ferens Art Gallery. 
 
I would like the school to provide my child with a packed lunch and  
have selected a sandwich option on ParentPay 
 
I am eligible for Pupil Premium Funding (no payment necessary) 
 
 
Signed: ______________________________________ Parent/Guardian 

Principal: Ms Annabel Cowling 
Tel: 01469 560366 Fax: 01469 561283   e.mail: enquiries@keelby.lincs.sch.uk 

 


